
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 9/13/2010 4:34:53 PM
To: 'unc@cpuc.ca.gov' (unc@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: Follow up on QF Summit vehicles

Hi Melissa, when you have feedback on QF Summit process, vou can let either [Redajor me know - I'm 
at I Redacted! as you know, orlRedalis at I Redacted! or I Redacted Thank you!

Trina
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